
 

Update 5/15/2020 

Good Afternoon, 

I hope this message finds you staying safe and well during this pandemic period. 

In accordance with the Governor's directive, school will recognize Monday, May 25th as a 

Federal Holiday. Therefore, Newmeadow will not be in operation on that day. All services will 

resume on Tuesday, May 26th. 

Sincerely,  

Andrew F. McKenzie 

Executive Director 

 


